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HB 2025 is a giant increase in taxes for all Oregon Citizens, and is especially 

damaging to those of us who are retired and on fixed incomes. There is no 

accountability for the billions of dollars ODOT has received in the last few years, the 

waste and lack of results.  Yet the Democratic party wants to award them even  more 

money. 

It is time to back up and put all of this to Oregon voters instead of back dooring it. Let 

us, the citizens of Oregon paying for this decide ! 

 

Tim Bailey 

Silverton, Oregon 


